
Ravelston Park – Representation 020 

Dear Sir 
 
I would like to register my objection to the proposed sale of Ravelston Park in Blackhall. 
 
This public, community park is widely used by children, people walking dogs, runners, and adults - 
including elderly and infirm-  having a leisurely stroll or using the park for quiet time. 
 
Whilst it is only part of the park which is due to be lost, the upheaval and disruption will be 
significant and will severely impact on park users. For example, diggers and other machinery will be 
dangerous to children and dogs. 
 
I strongly object to this loss of public park space in a quiet residential area. It will be detrimental to 
the health and wellbeing of children and teenagers who play there or use it for sport activities, and 
also to adults who use it for outdoor activities - which are known to support good mental health. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Joanne Connolly 
 
 
 
Sent from Samsung Mobile on O2 

 


